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Thursby, Kim

From: Hartshorn, Justin T <jhartshorn@triumvirate.com>
Sent: Friday, January 5, 2024 3:50 PM
To: Epost HWRS
Cc: Smith, Michell M.; Walker, Kim (Waste); Thursby, Kim; Buselli, Bradley; Bastek, Brian; Rodgers-Smith, 

Delores; merizalde.carlos@epa.gov; vogel.jennifer@epa.gov; Financial Assurance Working Group; 
'Annie Dziergowski, U.S. Fish & Wildlife Service,'; 'fwcconservationplanningservices@myfwc.com'; 
Hall, Daniel K.; Eckoff, Michael

Subject: RE: Final Issuance of Permit, Triumvirate Environmental, Inc. FLD980559728

EXTERNAL MESSAGE 
This email originated outside of DEP. Please use caution when opening attachments, clicking links, or 

responding to this email. 
We have received the final permit. Thank you.  
 
---- 
Justin Hartshorn, CHMM, CPEA 
Corporate Environmental Compliance Auditor | Triumvirate Environmental, Inc. 
200 Inner Belt Road, Somerville, MA 02143 
Office: 617-715-8902 | Mobile: 304-373-4989 
jhartshorn@triumvirate.com | www.triumvirate.com 
 
From: Thigpen, Hope <Hope.Thigpen@dep.state.fl.us> On Behalf Of Epost HWRS 
Sent: Friday, January 5, 2024 9:54 AM 
To: Hartshorn, Justin T <jhartshorn@triumvirate.com> 
Cc: Smith, Michell M. <Michell.M.Smith@FloridaDEP.gov>; Walker, Kim (Waste) <Kim.Walker@FloridaDEP.gov>; 
Thursby, Kim <Kim.Thursby@FloridaDEP.gov>; Buselli, Bradley <Bradley.Buselli@dep.state.fl.us>; Bastek, Brian 
<bastek.brian@epa.gov>; Rodgers-Smith, Delores <rodgers-smith.delores@epa.gov>; merizalde.carlos@epa.gov; 
vogel.jennifer@epa.gov; Financial Assurance Working Group <Financial.Assurance.Working.Group@dep.state.fl.us>; 
'Annie Dziergowski, U.S. Fish & Wildlife Service,' <annie_dziergowski@fws.gov>; 
'fwcconservationplanningservices@myfwc.com' <fwcconservationplanningservices@myfwc.com>; Hall, Daniel K. 
<Daniel.K.Hall@FloridaDEP.gov>; Eckoff, Michael <Michael.Eckoff@FloridaDEP.gov> 
Subject: Final Issuance of Permit, Triumvirate Environmental, Inc. FLD980559728 
 

 
In an effort to provide a more efficient service, the Florida Department of Environmental Protection’s 
Hazardous Waste Program and Permitting section is forwarding the attached document to you by 
electronic correspondence “e-correspondence” in lieu of a hard copy through the normal postal 
service. 

 
We ask that you verify receipt of this document by sending a “reply” message to 
epost_hwrs@dep.state.fl.us (An automatic “reply message” is not sufficient to verify receipt). If your 
email address has changed or you anticipate that it will change in the future, please advise 

 You don't often get email from eposthwrs@dep.state.fl.us. Learn why this is important  

 This message was sent from outside the company. Please do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the source of 
this email and know the content is safe.  
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accordingly in your reply. You may also update this information by contacting Kim Thursby at (850) 
245-8792. 

 
The attached document is in “pdf” format and will require Adobe Reader 6 or higher to open properly. 
You may download a free copy of this software at www.adobe.com/products/acrobat/readstep2.html.  

 
Your cooperation in helping us affect this process by replying as requested is greatly appreciated. If 
you should have any questions about the attached document(s), please direct your questions to the 
contact person listed in the correspondence. 

 
Michell Mason Smith 
Environmental Administrator 
Hazardous Waste Program & Permitting 
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